
Service Report 7-17–2023 

Strengthening My Recovery (WEB0120)

Co-Secretary Boaz S

Service Team Members: Caitlin and Will


Met weekly with Caitlin to plan and discuss trainings.


Answered emails and service inquiries as needed usually within 
hours.

Kept calendar up to date.

Invited participants to perform service both in the meeting and on 
the newsletter and website.


The topic of whether or not individuals serving in Meeting Chair 
and Room Host roles can have screen names and/or imagery in 
their zoom screen associated with political parties/movements 
and sports teams surfaced. 

We suggest that it would be healthy for the group to have a 
group conscience decision on this issue at some point though 
there is no current urgency around it. 


Room Host Trainings took place June 29 and July 15, hosted by 
Caitlin and assisted by Boaz.


Room Host Trainings are scheduled for August TBD


Closed captioning has continued with 100% positive feedback.


